
From: Kylie Watson kylie.d.watson@gmail.com
Subject: Kylie Watson Resignation

Date: July 13, 2017 at 8:06 PM
To: ryan.turner@qisd.net

Ryan Turner
Superintendent 
Quanah Independent School District
801 Elbert Street
Quanah, Texas 79252 

July 13, 2017

Dear Mr. Turner,

Please accept my resignation from my position as a fifth grade teacher
at Reagan Elementary School effective immediately. 

I write this letter with a troubled and apologetic heart. I was presented
with an opportunity yesterday to teach first grade at City View
Elementary; and upon prayer and deep discussion, Bryson and I
believe this is what is best for our family and my safety. Although still
a commute, it will be shorter and more importantly, a safer traveling
experience. I appreciate the opportunity you have given me to teach
for Quanah ISD, and for always being so supportive of me. 

I wish you all the absolute best for this upcoming year and the years
ahead. 

Sincerely,
Kylie Johnson
706 N Donald Street
Seymour, Texas 76380


